
Welcome Ninjas! 

 Hi, I’m Mrs. Yoder, and I teach Reading. I hope 
you had a fabulous summer, and I look forward to 
meeting you soon! 

lyoder@cvschools.org 
Hi! I'm Mrs. Buffington, and I teach ELA. This 
is my 19th year teaching. I'm looking forward to 
a fantastic year, and I cannot wait to meet you! 

mbuffington@cvschools.org 

 

 My name is Mrs. Roth, and I teach Math 7. I’m 
also the Ninja Team leader. This will be my 16th 
year at CV, and I am so excited for this school year. 
I can’t wait to meet you all!  nroth@cvschools.org 

Hi! I'm Mrs. Peters, and I teach Social Studies. 
This is my 9th year teaching. I'm looking 
forward to an awesome year! 

jpeters@cvschools.org    
 Hi! I'm Mr. Jackson, and I teach Science. This is 

my 17th year teaching at CV. I'm looking 
forward to a science–filled, fun year! 

bjackson@cvschools.org 
Hi! I'm Miss Stroh, and I teach Learning 
Support. I work with all three of the 7th grade 
teams but mostly the Ninja Team. This is my 
5th year teaching, and I cannot wait for this 
school year.           kstroh@cvschools.org 

 



Academic Goals:  
• Be respectful and kind to others. 
• Work collaboratively and effectively in groups. 
• Follow written and verbal directions. 
• Stay on task in all subject areas. 
• Be proud of your work whether it is graded or practice. 
• Be your own self-advocate. 
• Keep track of your grades and check Schoology daily. 
 
Supplies Needed: 
• Refillable water bottle needed daily. Due to spills and messes, 

ONLY WATER IS ALLOWED. 
• SSR book required daily. 
• WIRED headphones/earbuds needed daily. NO WIRELESS 

EARBUDS ALLOWED THIS YEAR!!!! 
• Scientific calculator (Math 7) and/or Graphing calculator 

(Algebra) needed daily for math. 
• Pencils needed daily for all subjects. 
• Binders/Notebooks for core classes. 
• Highlighters, pencils, erasers, pens, colored pencils, more 

pencils, and white board markers needed daily. 
• Box of tissues to donate to your homeroom teacher, please. 

Attention Parents: 

Cell phones are not permitted to be powered on during 
the school day. Please communicate with your child in 
the morning regarding their daily schedule. Any changes 
should be communicated through the school office. 

Also, interims are posted mid-marking period. Please 
check Schoology regularly for up-to-date grades and 
assignments. If you have a question regarding your 
child’s grade that he/she cannot answer, feel free to 
contact the teacher directly.  

Thank you in advance for your support and for working 
together with us to help your child succeed. We look 
forward to meeting our Ninja students in August. 
 


